
 

 
Parents/guardians:  
 
A picture order form with your team’s picture time will be provided by your team 
parent.   
In the event that we are running ahead of schedule, we may take your team pictures 
early.  Please be patient, as it may be very hectic! 
 

SATURDAY, April 22nd 
 

LOCATION:  James Hart School at 18205 Aberdeen in Homewood 
   
To help us with Picture Day, we are asking parents/guardians to follow these 
guidelines: 
      

• Please arrive 10-15 minutes before picture time with your player dressed in 
full uniform (no cleats please).  Teams should congregate on front lawn 
on Aberdeen side of James Hart.  Teams will be called in order. 

 
• Please have the picture envelope completed prior to arrival at the school, 

with the correct change enclosed.  Additional forms will be available on 
Picture Day; however, plan to arrive early so that they can be filled out 
prior to your picture time. 

 
• Parents may stand in the picture line, but are not allowed to enter the gym.  

ONLY MANAGERS, COACHES AND TEAM PARENTS WILL BE 
ALLOWED TO ENTER THE GYM!  PLEASE NO FOOD OR 
DRINKS WHILE WAITING IN LINE. 

 
• Your team parent will advise where to enter and exit the school. 

 
• Please be on time.  We do not want any child that wishes to be 

photographed to miss their time!    
 
Thanks for your cooperation! 
Angie Brandt 
President Homewood Baseball and Softball League 

 


